
March 18, 2018  

 

The meeting was attended by ElsieShaw,  Mark Moore and Joanne Wicker. John Beebe and Linda King 

were absent.  

 

New business:  

 

Joanne Wicker presented and explained an ACBL program for youth bridge at the NABC in Atlanta 

Georgia. Details can be found on the ACBL website under youth bridge.  

 

Membership:  

 

No ins and outs.  

 

Sectional:  

 

The proposed location for the sectional is unavailable on the designated days. Options to change the 

date or change the location of the Sectional were discussed. The board voted to move the date of the 

sectional to September 15 and September 16 pending ACBL sanctions. The tables will be delivered 

Thursday and picked up on Monday. The Sunday events will include a bridge plus game in the room 

adjacent to the main room. Saturday 299 ers will have three stratifications.  

 

Social day:  

 

Elsie Shaw has been working with local groups to solicit players for a May social day bridge game to run 

concurrent with our unit game.  

 

Meeting adjourned.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Joanne Wicker 


